
 

 

 

 
 

MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF  
MUSSELBURGH COMMON GOOD COMMITTEE 

 
TUESDAY 27 MARCH 2018 

FLETCHER ROOM, TOWN HOUSE, HADDINGTON 
 

 
 
 
 
Committee Members Present:  
Councillor S Currie, Chair 
Councillor A Forrest 
Councillor K Mackie 
Councillor J Williamson 
 
 
Council Officials Present:  
Mr E John, Service Manager – Sport, Countryside and Leisure 
Mr P Iannetta, Service Manager – Engineering Services 
Ms F Currie, Clerk 
 
 
Apologies: 
None 
 
 
Declarations of Interest: 
None 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
1. REPORT ON TENDER RETURNS FOR NEW/REPLACEMENT LADDERS 

AT FISHERROW HARBOUR 
 
A private report was submitted providing the Committee with an update on the 
procurement of the new/replacement ladders at Fisherrow Harbour, Musselburgh 
following the tender process carried out in February/March 2018. The report also 
provided options for members to consider the most appropriate course of action. 
 
Eamon John, Service Manager – Sport, Countryside and Leisure, and Paul Iannetta, 
Service Manager – Engineering Services, provided a summary of the background 
and options for consideration and responded to questions from Members. 
 
The Chair thanked Mr John and Mr Iannetta for diligence in what had been a 
complex and protracted process. 
 
Decision 
 
The Committee agreed unanimously to recommend to Council approval of funding to 
provide new replacement ladders in agreed priority locations within Fisherrow 
Harbour. 
 
 
 
 
 
Signed  ................................................................................................ 
 

Councillor Stuart Currie 
Chair of Musselburgh Common Good Committee 


